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From: Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal <garwin.yip@noaa.gov>


Sent: Wednesday, September 13, 2017 1:16 PM


To: Michael Harty; Michelle Havey


Cc: Rieker, Jeffrey


Subject: Proposed Shasta RPA amendment workshop #4


Mike and Michelle,


Reclamation and NMFS have been discussing the analyses, timing, and presentations for workshop #4


scheduled for next Thursday, and agree that we're not ready for prime time. Rather, we're thinking about it


being a conference call instead of an in-person workshop, and more of an update on what we've been working


on. Questions for you:


-- We think there is still a need for facilitation and notetaking, but that can be done in the comforts of your


home offices. Would you agree?


-- We think of next Thursday afternoon as "workshop 3.5" and more of an update, so we would still need to


schedule workshop 4. Are both of you available (contracting, budget) to help us with that workshop?


-- We should get on a conference call next week to discuss logistics associated with next Thursday afternoon,


and also the next workshop. I'll block out an hour just in case. Jeff and I are available:


++ Monday, 9/18: 7:30-8:30 a.m., 12-1 p.m.


++ Wednesday, 9/20: 1-4 p.m.


-Garwin-

_____________


Garwin Yip


Water Operations and Delta Consultations Branch Chief


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region


U.S. Department of Commerce


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


Office: 916-930-3611


Cell: 916-716-6558


FAX: 916-930-3629


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov

